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 APRIL 2022 
In this Issue 

 

Dallas County Elections Pay Increase 
 

d The Dallas County Elections Department has 
increased the wages for Poll Workers, Field 
Support, and Phone Bank workers.  
 
This pay increase is to adjust the rates of pay to 
align with market conditions for labor. View our 
new pay rates to the right.  
 
To apply to work at an election, please visit 
https://www.dallascountyvotes.org/working-
at-the-polls-interest/  
  
      

 

➢ Eviction Clinic – April 23rd  
➢ Dallas County Elections Pay 

Increase 
➢ Dr. Garcia Featured for Women’s 

History Month 
➢ Oak Cliff Government Center 

Nominated for RHCA Pillar 
Awards 

➢ Road & Bridge 4 
➢ Visit your County Commissioner 
➢ Bilingual Volunteers Needed – 

Dallas Casa 

April is National Child Abuse 

Prevention and National Sexual 

Assault Awareness Month. These 

months recognize the importance of 

families and communities working 

together to prevent child abuse, 

neglect, and to spread the awareness 

to prevent sexual assault. Dallas 

County is committed to providing 

prevention services and support to 

help protect children, produce 

thriving families, and raising 

awareness to prevent sexual assault 

or abuse.  

 
Saludos!  
 

 Dr. Elba Garcia 

Dallas County, in association with 
Dallas County Health and Human 
Services, United Way of Metropolitan 
Dallas, Legal Aid of Northwest Texas, 
and the Dallas Eviction Advocacy 
Center will be hosting an eviction clinic 
on Saturday, April 23, 2022 from 9:00 
am – 1:00 pm at the Oak Cliff 
Government Center (702 E Jefferson 
Blvd. Dallas, TX 75203).  
 
The eviction clinic aims to assist and 
inform residents about the resources 
available to them. The clinic is also 
beneficial for landlords since they are a 
part of the rental assistance application 
process.  
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Road & Bridge 4  

 

Dr. Garcia Featured for  

Women’s History Month 

• Child Abuse Prevention Month (Apr. 1st – Apr. 31st) 

• Sexual Assault Awareness Month (Apr. 1st – Apr. 31st) 
• Last Day to Register to Vote -  Joint Election (Apr. 7th) 

• Commissioner’s Court  (Apr. 19th) 

• Early Voting – Joint Election (Apr. 25th – May 3rd) 

• Joint Election – Election Day (May 7th) 

 

This month, our Road & Bridge 4 team worked on street and 
parking lot repairs for District 4 communities and other Dallas 
County municipalities.  The team also volunteered to help the City 
of Grand Prairie trim and cut trees for the Big Event in Grand Prairie.  

Are you interested in speaking to your County Commissioner? 
If so, visit Commissioner Elba Garcia at the Oak Cliff 
Government Center (702 E Jefferson Blvd. Dallas TX 75203) 
from 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm to discuss your issues and have your 
matters resolved. To schedule an appointment, contact us by 
phone at 214-653-6670 or email us at 
district4@dallascounty.org.  
 

SCHEDULE: 
APRIL 6th  AND APRIL 20th  

MAY 4th AND MAY 18th  
JUNE 15th AND JUNE 29th  

 
Upcoming Events  Bilingual Volunteers Needed – Dallas Casa 

Dallas Casa needs more billingual Spanish-speaking volunteers to 
serve children who have been victims of abuse or neglect and are 
living in foster care.  
Join for an online information session Thursday, April 7, 2022 
from 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm. To learn how you can help by becoming 
a volunteer advocate, RSVP to nnevarez@dallascasa.org  

Dr. Elba Garcia was recognized for her community efforts during 
Women’s History Month. To view the CBS DFW “Celebrating 
Women’s History Month: Meet Dr. Elba Garcia” special, click the 
picture or scan the barcode above.    

 

Oak Cliff Government Center 

Nominated for RHCA Pillar Awards 
The Dallas County Oak Cliff Government Center was nominated for 
the 2021 Project of the Year for the RHCA Pillar Awards. This 
nomination signifies the effort that Dallas County is making to be 
a better place to work and do business. The Pillar Awards will be 
held on April 19, 2022 at the Irving Convention Center at Las 
Colinas from 8:00 am – 2:30 pm.  

 

Visit your County Commissioner 

Quote of the Month 

– Adrianne Simeone 

mailto:district4@dallascounty.org
mailto:nnevarez@dallascasa.org
https://youtu.be/EvOx9rTZXqo

